2019 IPNA Congress

The 2019 IPNA Congress was initially planned for Istanbul, Turkey. However, the recent terrorist
attacks in Istanbul and other locations in Turkey led to concerns that many IPNA members may be
reluctant to attend the Congress in Istanbul. Hence, after a discussion in Iguazu, the IPNA Council
voted to identify a new site for the 2019 IPNA Congress, with a plan to have the 2022 IPNA Congress
in Istanbul.

IPNA has consequently opened a new bidding process for the 2019 IPNA Congress. At this point,
seven bids have been received. All will be evaluated by the IPNA council and a series of votes will
occur to select the site for the 2019 IPNA Congress. The announcement of the new site for the 2019
IPNA Congress will occur in late April or early May.



